## Rod McLaren 266 Willow Springs Road Mead, OK 73449 580-924-5599

November 15, 2011

Dear Ron, Blanche and Luke,

I would like to take this opportunity to express what a great time I had on my elk hunt.

Your outfit was nothing short of first class. You accommodations were outstanding, the food was excellent, and the hunt was awesome.

I have booked many outfitters in the past for various game, and none came close to the quality of what you provided.

While no outfitter can guarantee you to see game, much less harvest some, YOU put forth the advanced effort to have an idea where game might be.

The way you try to accommodate hunters physical limitations is to be commended, and I greatly appreciate your consideration.

I will most certainly book future hunts with you, and I will whole heartily recommend you to my friends.

Please feel free to use this letter and my name in any of you presentation literature.

Respectfully,

Rod McLaren